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A cooperative tuition-reduction agreement among 14 Southern Regional Education 

Board states is in place to allow students to take academic programs not available in 

their state. If interested in programs, students must be admitted to USCB as a degree-

seeking student. They should then contact their state coordinator for additional 

information. For additional information, consult the South Carolina Commission on 

Higher Education website (www.che400.state.sc.us) at the Academic Programs 

section. 

 


